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THE PRIME MINISTER 16 October 1984

Thank you so much for your message following the

bomb outrage in Brighton. I am grateful for your prayers

and your kind words which I value more than I can say.

We owe it to the victims of this terrible act of violence

to remain steadfast in our determination not to allow those

responsible to succeed in their evil aims.
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The Rt. Hon. Gregor Mackenzie, M.P.


